
GREEK ORTHODOX COMMUNITY, FRANKSTON

I offer sy cordial greetings to the Greek

Orthodox Coauunity of Frankston at the opening of

their new Church of the Epiphany.

Many ties draw the people of Greece and

Australia together, not least their coaon Christian

heritage. I hope that the first services in this

house of worship vill serve to strengthen our bonds.

Ra. MIENZIES

PPL"k MINISTEri.

CANHERRA,

August, 1963.


